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Dr. Nick and Staff  

If you had a great experience 

with us, please tell your friends! 

We are always accepting new 

patients and would love to take 

care of them. Please ask a staff 

member for a “Share a Smile” 

card to refer a friend or family  

member. 

Thank you for all your wonderful submissions!  

They were very egg-cellent!  Stay tuned for an 

announcement for our grand 

prize winners.  We hope everyone 

had a wonderful Easter celebra-

tion!  

Dr. Nick and the staff will be 

participating in the 3rd Annu-

al Red Nose Day. This fund-

raising event raises awareness 

and money to help kids everywhere through 

fun and laughter. In support of this event, we 

will be giving out red noses from May 22th-

25th. Come  by and get your Red Nose!  

Our annual kite deco-

rating contest is back!  

Our grand prize win-

ners will receive their 

own kites! Our contest 

ends Friday, May 26th, 

so submit your entry 

soon via email, Face-

book, or dropping it off in the office!  

Good luck to everyone!   

We treasure all the mothers and parents 

of our amazing patients. We hope your 

Mother’s Day is filled with love and hap-

piness.  To show our appreciation for all 

the wonderful moms, we’ll be handing 

out lilies for the week of May 8th-May 

11th.  Come on by any time to pick 

them up!   

 

 


